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Ref:ltp/footballmatch/LG/jd                                                                                  10th September 2018 
 
Dear Parent/Guardians,  
 
Your child has been selected to represent Gainsborough Primary School in the football team.  
Our next game is at Underwood West on Thursday 27th September 2018. The game will start at 
approximately 3.30 - 3.45pm and will last half an hour. (15 min each way).  
 
We will NOT be taking your child to this event. We are asking parents/carers to take them to Underwood 
West school and pick them up.  
 
Your child will get changed at school (into the school football kit).  They will require football boots, (no metal 
studs) shin pads, a water bottle and a healthy snack. 
  
If your child requires an inhaler, please ensure that this is in school. They will be responsible for carrying 
their own inhaler to the event. 
 
Please complete the permission slip below and return to school as soon as possible. 
 
Kind regards,  
 
Miss L Garside. 
PE Co-ordinator.  
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Y5/6 Football game – Underwood West 
Thursday 27th September 2018 

 
I give permission for my child ______________________________ class ___________ 
to take part in the football match.  
 
I will take my child to Underwood West and collect my child from Underwood West at 4.15pm 
 
Please state if your child has asthma/inhaler: ________________________________________ 
 
Emergency contact number: _____________________________ 
 
 
Signed: ______________________________________ Date: ______________________ 
 

 


